

## July 14, 2008

Ontario Energy Board P.O. Box 2319 2300 Yonge Street 26th Floor Toronto, Ontario

Attn: Ms. Kirsten Walli Board Secretary

Re: OEB File No. EB-2007-0753

2008 Electricity Distribution Rate Application

Norfolk Power Distribution Inc. Response – Board staff's submission

**Draft Rate Order** 

Dear Ms. Walli,

With respect to Norfolk Power's response to Board staff's submission on the Draft Rate Order, dated June 27, 2008, it was later noted that Norfolk Power omitted \$85,762 from the application due to misinterpretation of the Board's decision. This amount should be included in the 2008 EDR Application, and therefore, Norfolk Power is in the process of preparing a revised submission, which will be filed with the Board shortly.

The Board's decision dated May 26, 2008, approved Norfolk Power to continue with interim rates until the Board approves the final Rate Order. Norfolk Power respectfully requests that the final rates approved by the Board be effective July 1, 2008, rather than the date the final Rate Oder is issued.

If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned at 519-426-4440, extension 2264.

Yours truly,

Alvin E. Allim

Manager of Finance

Whi alm